From: cathy

Sent: 22 December 2023 16:05

To: Planning

Subject: Planning application 2023/3630/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care
with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.

| am writing to object to the storage facilities on this site. Contrary to the photograph in the proposal, the attached
photographs show the reality of the use of the land. Within this residential area, the tent and the storage bins are
totally out of place aesthetically and the piled up boxes make it appear like a dumping ground.

The historic storage of vans on this site is no precedent for the storage of catering supplies and accruing rubbish.

Cathy Elliott
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